CENTRAL FLORIDA EXPRESSWAY AUTHORITY

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AMEND
CENTRAL FLORIDA EXPRESSWAY AUTHORITY
TOLL POLICY TO PROVIDE FOR A SYSTEM WIDE PAY BY
PLATE TOLL PAYMENT CATEGORY

All parties are given notice that on October 10, 2019 the governing Board of
the Central Florida Expressway Authority (CFX) shall consider amending its
current toll policy to provide for a new System wide toll payment category for pay

by plate transactions.

A public hearing will be held at the Central Florida Expressway Authority
Board Room located at 4974 ORL Tower Road, Orlando, Florida 32807 during the
regularly scheduled 9:00 a.m. Board Meeting.

This amendment will be effective July 1, 2020.

This notice was posted at the CFX Headquarters Building, 4974 ORL Tower
Road, Orlando, Florida 32807, this k@’mday of September, 2019.
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